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Welcome to ACODE 77. 

My apologies for my nonattendance but I am sure that Anne Ritchie will look after you the 

same as I do. Please make Anne welcome. I am very grateful to her for stepping in at such 

short notice. 

We have at last secured Credit card facilities for any institution that wishes to pay your 

2019 invoice over the phone by Credit card. All Invoices were sent via email to institutional 

reps on the 15th August, if you have not seen your invoice please contact me as soon as 

possible to re- issue. Please let your supervisors and financial payments areas aware of our 

Credit card facilities option as this was not stated on our invoices. (it happened after I had 

invoiced) 

The Annual Report is nearly ready to go to the printer and due to an unscheduled hospital 

visit last week you would have had it with you now. Please watch out for it in the post in 

the coming weeks. 

All BAS and financial statements are up to date and we are tracking well. 

Our list of enrolled members in the news forum continues to increase, if you know of 

anyone wanting access to the forum please ask them to contact the secretariat. 

secretariat@acode.edu.au 

THETA planning for 2019 is well underway. Please visit the THETA website and register if 

you have not already done so. www.theta.edu.au 
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2019 will again be a busy year for ACODE with both, THETA and the LTLI (Learning 

Technologies Leadership Institute) events happening as well as our 3 workshops. 

Watch the news forum for updates on these events. 

 

 

Karen Halley 

Executive Officer  
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